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MEMORANDUM

TO : The Directors
' Human Resource Development Service

Biodiversity Management Bureau
Environmental Management Bureau
Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau
Forest Management Bureau
Land Management Bureau
Mines and Geosciences Bureau

FROM : The Undersecretary for Policy, Planning and International Affairs

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR INPUTS ON THE PRESIDENTIAL
DIRECTIVES RE “THE CABINET TO TAKE INTO ACCOUNT
THE GOVERNMENT THRUST TOWARDS RIGHTSIZING
AND ENHANCING GOVERNMENT EFFICIENCY”

DATE : 0CT 14 2022

This has reference to the memorandum dated 03 August 2022 regarding the
submission of regular updates on Presidential Directives.

In line with this, we would like to request for your inputs on the Presidential
Directives pertaining to the “Cabinet to take into account the government thrust towards
rightsizing and enhancing government efficiency” for progressive updates which should be
submitted every Thursday, on or before 12 NN for consolidation.

For your information and immediate action.

ATTY. AS R. LEONES

MEMO NO. 2022 - 718
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MEMORANDUM

TO : The Assistant Secretary
Policy, Planning and Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects
and Chairperson, Technical Working Group, DENR Change

Management Team (CMT)

FROM : The Undersecretary
Policy, Planning, and International Affairs

SUBIJECT : SUBMISSION OF REGULAR UPDATES ON PRESIDENTIAL
DIRECTIVES

DATE : 3 August 2022

This pertains to the Presidential Directive delivered during the July 29, 2022 Special
Cabinet Meeting for “The Cabinet to take into account the government's thrust towards
righisizing and enhancing government efficiency as they prepare their respective agency
reorganization policies.”

We have attached herewith the matrix of Presidential Directives under your concern
with updates as of August 2, 2022.

In order to facilitate Department’s submission to OP-PMS, you are requested to submit
updates on the matter every Friday, on or before 12NN. Kindly designate a focal person to
handle this concern and submit the name and his/her contact details (email address, telephone

number and mobile/viber number) at oueiea.denr@gmail.com.

For immediate and preferential attention, please.

ATTY.J R. LEONES

cc: The Undersecretary
Legal, Administration, Human Resources and Legislative Affairs
Chairperson, DENR Change Management Team

The Undersecretary
Finance, Information Systems and Climate Change
Co-Chair, DENR Change Management Team



